Memo 10/9/91 To: Mary Robinson From: David P.Reid

Re: Use of SS Peter and Paul Church

Last evening, the Pastoral Council met. On our agenda was your request for use of our church building on Sunday afternoons. The following are some of the poins made in the discussion:

- the problem of heat; the building would not retain sufficient heat after the A.M. service to accommodate your needs.

- the big church would need to be heated and the costs would be prohibitive.

- your present small number of ten persons would seem better accommodated in the smaller (sacristy) area.

- discussions presently taking place on how to heat this smaller space are presently underway and would need to be resolved.

- a contract would have to be drawn up to comply with the insurance requirements as set by the insurer of diocesan property; this includes both a waiver and coverage by you for your group.

- questions of security will need to be adequately

adressed.

 some further discussion with churches already renting to other churches is advised.

- there was no major discussion of fee; only the rent charged by other churches was noted.

- more information should be put together before our new meeting.



